
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Letter of obstruction
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:01:43 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:08 AM
Subject: FW: Letter of obstruction

-----Original Message-----
From: Marius Larsen [mailto:marius.c.larsen@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 7:06 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Letter of obstruction

Dear Mr. MacEwen .
I am writing this letter to please object the construction of DP Murphy retail In my community of Borden-Carleton .
Chad Ceretti was 100% correct that the building of another gas station could possibly mean the end of his business,
a grocery/hardware/ gas station. As a potato and beef cattle farmer myself, I rely on Chad Ceretti to have the basic
needs to keep even my farm going without having to drive 30+ minutes to another hardware store . Which could be
nuts and bolts . Shovels . Even duct tape.  His store is a major part of my life and many other lives in our
community. The building of another gas station could also lead to the potential  of car accidents as the intersection
of the Trans Canada Highway and Dickie road would experience more then usual traffic . Ceretti’s grocery has been
in the Ceretti family for many years . Losing that store would be devastating to the community of Borden-Carleton.
This is a business we cannot lose.
Thank you for reading my email.
Marius Larsen
Sent from my iPhone
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